
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Office of the President 
 
December 7, 2023 
 
Daemen University 
Faculty and Staff 
 
Dear Colleagues,  
 
I hope you are having a productive and rewarding semester and are looking forward to a much-deserved 
winter break. I am delighted to share good news about two of our Daemen colleagues.  
 
First, I would like to extend a heartfelt congratulations to Professor Lisa Parshall, who has been promoted 
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